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Comments: I disagree with the proposed installment of the power lines from Gilman to Avon. Not only would they

be a nuisance within our community but I believe they would disrupt the ecological system. The placement of the

lines would create a scar in our earth and affect the wildlife that live on the hillside. Visitors specifically drive

Highway 6 to view the scenery and reminisce in the history of the towns. The disruption of the earth would take

away from the experience, eventually affecting our tourism. To install the towering poles on the mountainside, the

soil and fauna would also be disrupted and heighten the challenge that our wildlife already endure to survive

during the winter. I also believe that the emissions from the power lines could potentially affect the health of

individuals living and visiting the towns.  Please reconsider the decision to install power lines through our towns. 


